l* Parks F’arc;s
Canada  Canada

Nahanm Nalional Park Reserve
PO Box 348, Fort Stmpson, NT
XOE ONO

14 March, 2001
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Tmpact Review Board
200 Scotia Centre, PO Box 938
Yellowknite, NT
X1A 2P6
Alln: Luciano Azzolini %
RE: MVEIRB File EA00-002 — Prairie Creek Mine
Parks Canada Information Request (Feh.8/01)- DIAND Draft Reclamation
Costing Report (decument)
Dear Mr. Azzolini,
This letter is in regards to your fax of 13 March, 2001, in whichlyou cotrectly noted that
Nahanni National Park Reserve staff were unable to physically review the document and
were therefore unable fo ascertain the relevancy of the document for the purposes of the
tcehnical report by the March 12 deadline.
In response ta your question, yes, Nahanni National Park Reserve would still ke to
rcvicw the above-mentioned report.  'We look forward to the Review Board oblaining

this document, and providing the opportunity to review it.

If there are any further questions, please contact our office at (867)695-3151, or
(867)695-2446 (Fax).

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

e ABLZT

Chuck Blyth
Superintendent, Nahanni National Park Reserve
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